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3rd March 2025
Parent Consultation Evenings

I am writing to advise you of a change of date for our parent consultation
evenings. So that our families who are observing Ramadan can break their fast
together, the revised dates for our next parent consultation evenings are;

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Coelho Class

Thursday 3rd April 2025 for Jeffers Class, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6

Parent consultation evenings help to make sure you are kept up-to-date on
your child's progress. They are a chance to discuss how your children are
doing in class and in school generally with their teachers. To support the
discussion with your child’s class teacher, we will be sharing mid-year reports
for each child with parents this week.

Please use the Arbor app to book a slot to meet your child’s class teacher or
speak to a member of the office team who can book an appointment for you.

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible over the two evenings.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Headteacher

Farnham Primary School
‘Together we discover, believe & achieve.’
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